
RCW 70.77.325  Annual application for a license—Dates.  (1) An 
application for a license shall be made annually by every person 
holding an existing license who wishes to continue the activity 
requiring the license during an additional year. The application shall 
be accompanied by the annual license fees as prescribed in RCW 
70.77.343 and 70.77.340.

(2) A person applying for an annual license as a retailer under 
this chapter shall file an application no later than May 1 for annual 
sales commencing on June 28 and on December 27, or no later than 
November 1 for sales commencing only on December 27. The chief of the 
Washington state patrol, through the director of fire protection, 
shall grant or deny the license within fifteen days of receipt of the 
application.

(3) A person applying for an annual license as a manufacturer, 
importer, or wholesaler under this chapter shall file an application 
by January 31 of the current year. The chief of the Washington state 
patrol, through the director of fire protection, shall grant or deny 
the license within ninety days of receipt of the application.  [1997 c 
182 § 11; 1994 c 133 § 8; 1991 c 135 § 4; 1986 c 266 § 103; 1984 c 249 
§ 20; 1982 c 230 § 21; 1961 c 228 § 42.]

Severability—Effective date—1997 c 182: See notes following RCW 
70.77.160.

Severability—Effective date—1994 c 133: See notes following RCW 
70.77.146.

Intent—Effective date—Severability—1991 c 135: See notes 
following RCW 43.43.946.

Severability—1986 c 266: See note following RCW 38.52.005.
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